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Executive Session 

 

The Springs Valley School Board met in Executive Session at 5:45 PM on Wednesday, 

September 2, 2020 in the High School Auditorium.  The following were present:  Mr. 

Justin Wininger, Mr. Chris Burton, Mr. Dustin Farris, Mr. Todd Marshall, Mr. Joel 

Dalton, Mrs. Cheryl Lynch, and Mrs. Jennifer Shipman.  Dr. Trevor Apple, Mrs. Renee 

Childress, Mr. Kyle Neukam, and Ms. Kelly Schmitt were also in attendance.   

 

During the Executive Session, the Board received information about prospective 

employees, discussed job performance evaluation, collective bargaining, school safety 

and security, personnel, and litigation.  No subject matters were discussed in the 

Executive Session other than the subject matters specified in the public notice. 

 

Regular Session 

 

The Springs Valley School Board met in Regular Session at 6:55 PM in the High School 

Auditorium.  All board members, Dr. Apple, Mrs. Childress, and Mr. Neukam were 

present, along with Dr. Jeff Kerby and Mrs. Kathy Allstott.         

 

Mr. Wininger called the meeting to order with the Pledge of Allegiance and a Moment of 

Silence.   

 

No patrons addressed the board. 

 

Dr. Apple presented the Short-Term Closing Expectations Plan for consideration.  He 

stated the plan would be used in the event of a temporary closure, establishing guidelines 

so families could be aware of what to expect.  Dr. Apple then read the Springs Valley 

Community Schools Short-Term Closing Expectations Plan.  He added that meal pick-

ups will be available during a temporary closure, and more information will be provided 

on that service.  Dr. Apple clarified that the recorded lessons will be available the 

following day for students who cannot access the lessons immediately.  This short-term 

full virtual plan is an addendum to the Back to School Plan previously adopted, and a 

shut-down would only occur if directed by the county health department or other 

authority.  Teachers and other staff would work their regular work-day onsite as outlined.  

Mr. Farris made the motion to approve the plan as presented, and Mrs. Lynch seconded.  

Parents are encouraged to contact the school offices now if they suspect internet 

problems or poor service so that these issues could possibly be addressed prior to any 

closing.  The Short-Term Closing Expectations Plan was then approved 7-0.  (copy 

attached) 

 

With no other business before the board, Mrs. Shipman motioned to adjourn.  Mr. Burton 

seconded, and the meeting adjourned at 7:08 PM.   
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